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"The Secretary General has expressed his dismay at the continuation of demolitions, 
evictions and the installment  of Israeli settlers in Palestinian neighborhoods in occupied 
East Jerusalem. Provocative actions such as these create inevitable tensions, undermine 
trust, often have tragic human consequences and make resuming negotiations and 
achieving a two state solution more difficult. We reiterate the Secretary General's call for 
these actions to cease immediately." 
 
Note: This statement was delivered earlier today to the press in Sheikh Jarrah outside the 
house that was occupied by settlers. 


